
PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION 

 

The South Carolina Department of Probation, Parole and 

Pardon Services (SCDPPPS) is seeking to become the first 

probation agency in the nation to achieve accreditation 

from the Commission on Accreditation for Law 

Enforcement Agencies, Inc. (CALEA). 

 

Members of the community and agency personnel will 

have an opportunity to offer comments on this endeavor.   

Persons may call (803) 995-8518 on Monday, March 19th, 

between the hours of 3:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. to speak with 

the assessors. 
 

On Tuesday, March 20th, 4:00 p.m. - 6 p.m. the assessors  

will be available in a public information session at SCDPPPS 

Central Office located at 2221 Devine Street, Columbia, SC 

in the First Floor Conference Room. 


